Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Subject: re RO2969- Unocal #6277
Entry Type: Phone call

Company: Phillips 66

Start: Tue 4/9/2013 8:40 AM
End: Tue 4/9/2013 8:40 AM
Duration: 0 hours

| had a voice mail from Ed Ralston re RO2969- Unocal #6277 at 15803 E 14™ St, San Leandro. Mr. Ralston was cc’ed on
an email sent to Platinum Energy & their consultant. The subject of the email was the response for scheduling well
destruction and the processing and return of the landowner form. The documents are overdue. Mr. Ralston indicated
he would contact the consultant and identify reasons for the delay. He said this was an ELT project and they were
responsible to perform the work.



